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The Hi-Liner LighThowge

Valley City Christian Educators, in partnership with VCPS,
is pleased to reveal a newly created resource for families
new to our district or in need of a helping hand throughout
the school year.

The Hi-Liner Lighthouse is a storeroom of gently used
children’s and adult Hi-Liner gear, available year-round. It
is housed in the central administration building and
maintained by VC Christian Educator volunteers.

Please consider completing a bit of targeted closet
cleaning with the goal of donating inventory to the Hi-
Liner Lighthouse. Gently used, like new Hi-Liner items
(pants, shirts, jackets, caps, gloves, lanyards, etc.) can be
dropped off at the district administration building M-F
during office hours.

Thank you for your generosity in helping to provide every
member of our Hi-Liner family with clothing, school spirit,
and - above all else - love.

Also, if you know of a family new to our district or simply
in need of Hi-Liner clothing, please refer them to Courtnie
at the district administration office. Thank you!



